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Activity Report 4 

 

On February 29, 2024, nine undergraduate students and one staff member from 

Hiroshima University visited a project under JICA's grassroots technical cooperation 

program. 

 

1. Visit to Nkhata Bay District Office 

Despite a busy schedule, the District Governor warmly welcomed the students.

 

 

2. Visit to the Target CBCC of the project 

At first, the children were nervous about the students' visit, but after receiving 

candy from the students, they were delighted and began to talk. Community members and 

the village chief also gathered and warmly welcomed the students. 

  

 

 



３．Visit to a Nearby Primary School 

The students observed a class and participated in group discussions. The primary 

school students were excited and thrilled by the visit and eagerly spoke to the students in 

English.  

  

 


